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NON-UNIFORM DAY – Friday 10th January 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 10th of January we will be holding a Celebration party to remember the life of a member 
of our school community, Matthew Burian who sadly passed away aged 16 just before the 
Summer break. 
 
To remember how Matthew lit up the room we are asking that all students and staff come to school 
wearing rainbow or bright coloured clothes and funky socks for the day to light up the school on his 
behalf. 
 
To attend in non-uniform, we are requesting monetary donations, all proceeds raised will go 
towards fundraising for the GEM Appeal, a charity which researches and raises awareness of 
Hunters Syndrome in the North West. 
 
 
Many thanks in anticipation 
 
 

S L Plant 
Mrs Shelley Plant 
 


